
 

 

ST/jaj – Year 7 Settling -in Evening 
 
9th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your continued support during the first half term as your child settles into 
Bloxwich Academy.  We hope it has been a welcoming experience for all.  
 
We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Year 7 Settling in Evening, which will take 
place on Thursday 17th October 5pm - 6.15pm.  This event provides a valuable opportunity 
for you to meet Senior Leadership and your child’s pastoral lead, including Head of House 
and Assistant Head of House.   During this time, you can discuss their progress, and explore 
how we can work together to support each pupil individually.  
 
During the evening, you will have the chance to engage in one-on-one discussions with your 
child’s Form teacher about a range of different topics such as attendance, behaviour, PSHE 
and how they’ve settled into the Academy. We encourage you to ask questions and share 
any insights about your child’s experience at school. 
 
To ensure a smooth and efficient evening, we ask that you join us for a welcome talk at 5pm. 
Please arrive at the Academy 4.40pm to sign in.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there and discussing your child’s progress. Thank you for 
your continued support and involvement in your child’s education. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
R Prime 
Headteacher 
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